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October is Breast Cancer Awareness month, so it was fitting that the Elizabeth Wende Breast
Care facility held its ribbon cutting for its new Greece location this afternoon. I was honored

to be able to help welcome this great healthcare center to the Town of Greece.

As a leader in breast imaging and breast cancer diagnosis, this new facility will provide
greater access to experience professionals for those in need. Thank you for all you do and

best of luck at your new location.



